
 
 Save the Date! 
Webinar Educational Forum 

 

Educating the Public:  Criminal Justice Reform and the Role of the 

District Attorney 

 

A newly elected District Attorney will be chosen by Sonoma 

County voters in 2022.  Learn more about the District Attorney’s role 

and responsibilities and how different policies will affect our local 

community and why certain reforms are needed. 

 

            March 25th, 2021   5:00-6:30 

       

              Webinar Registration Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-9mKdzh5SHWwHnyoGnH-lQ   

 

 

This forum is open to the public at no cost 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-9mKdzh5SHWwHnyoGnH-lQ

